
 
 

Dog Off-Leash Survey 
 

Glenbrook Park and Whitton Park, Glenbrook 

 
Blue Mountains City Council is investigating the suitability of three sites in 
the lower mountains for Dog Off-Leash areas. The sites are Glenbrook Park 
and Whitton Park, Glenbrook and Batman Reserve, Springwood.   

 
As a resident in the Glenbrook area, Council would like to know your opinion on the 
suitability of Whitton and Glenbrook Parks as Dog Off-Leash areas.  You can provide 
feedback by completing the Survey attached.  Surveys and other written comments should 
be marked ‘Dog Off-Leash’ and can be forwarded to: 
 

Nathan Summers, Recreation Development Officer 

Mail:    Blue Mountains City Council, Locked Bag 1005, Katoomba  NSW  2780 

Email:  nsummers@bmcc.nsw.gov.au       Fax:    4780 5562 

In person:  Springwood & Katoomba Council Offices and 

Springwood & Blaxland Libraries 
 
On line forum 

You can also comment on the lower mountains Dog Off-Leash proposals on Council’s 
online discussion forum ‘Blue Mountains Have Your Say’ –  

www.bluemountainshaveyoursay.com.au/dogoffleash  
 
Dog Off-Leash Study Focus Group 

Council is conducting a small focus group to explore the options of a Dog Off-Leash area 
in Glenbrook.  If you are interested and available to participate in this focus group during 
the week of 21 September 2010, could you please provide your details in the attached 
survey.  
 
Please forward Surveys and written comments by Friday 10 September 2010.  
 
A summary of all comments and feedback, including this survey, will be used to inform 
Councils investigation.  A report making recommendations about the Dog Off-Leash 
possibilities at these sites is expected to be presented to the Council for consideration at 
the Council meeting of the 2 November 2010.  The report is expected to be available from 
the Councils website www.bmcc.nsw.gov.au/yourcouncil/councilmeetings/ and also from 
Council Offices and Libraries from Thursday 28 October. The public may address the 
Council meeting regarding this issue (please refer to Council’s website – 
www.bmcc.nsw.gov.au/yourcouncil/councilmeetings/ see download at right –  
‘AddressingCouncilForm.pdf’) 

Note: It is advisable to check closer to the date if this item is scheduled for this particular 
meeting. 
 
The results of the community consultation will be displayed on the Council’s website from 
15 September on the Dog Off-Leash Page - 
www.bmcc.nsw.gov.au/yourcommunity/animalcontrol/dogoffleashareas 
 
Further information 

For further information, please contact Nathan Summers, Council’s Recreation 
Development Officer on 4780 5573 or nsummers@bmcc.nsw.gov.au.  
 

 

 


